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August 21, 2023
Dear Academic Decathlon Coach:

Welcome to the 2023 season of Technology and Humanity.
Enclosed is an invoice for your 2023-2024 Academic Decathlon® Mandatory State Participation fee in the amount of $525, which is non-refundable.  This mandatory fee MUST be received in my office by Friday, September  8, 2023, with a copy of your school invoice for proper credit.  A W-9 is enclosed, should your district require it for payment.  If this fee is not received prior to your regional competition, you will not be eligible to participate.  This fee MUST be paid for you to participate in any competitions throughout the state, including scrimmages.  Please be sure that paperwork and checks are sent to my attention at 148 West 21st Street, Erie PA  16502.  
Pay special attention in returning the three enclosed forms:  1-School Information Form; 2-Team Statistics Report; 3-USAD® Official School Enrollment Form.  Forms 1 and 2 should be returned immediately.  Please notice that the third form cannot be completed until the required reporting date of December 1 and must be emailed to me at michelleschroeder227@yahoo.com by December 4.  If all three of these forms are not received for your team, the team will be ineligible for regional competition.  These forms are required by the AD® national office.
GPA CALCULATION:  Tenth through twelfth grades will use the previous 2 years of focus semesters for the GPA calculation. Ninth graders will continue to be calculated for the previous one year only.  Refer to the USAD website for GPA computation guidelines and for the updated GPA divisions:  honor - 4.0 to 3.8, scholastic - 3.79 to 3.2, and varsity - 3.19 and below.   
Dates to remember:

SCRIMMAGES & REGIONAL MEETS 


TBA by Regional Directors


STATE CHAMPIONSHIP MEET 


March 8-9, 2024
 
@ Carlisle High School

NATIONAL MEET 


April 25-27, 2024

@ Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania
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____________________
All state-qualifying teams must submit a roster to me with at least six participants, 2 in each division.  If your team is unable to meet this requirement due to holiday breaks or for whatever reason, your spot will be awarded to the next qualified team from your region.  It is acceptable for team rosters to change between the regional and state championship competitions.  However, the state championship team and all online qualifiers must compete at the national competition with the roster they qualified with.
Please be sure that you are using the USAD gpa form and guidelines for calculating gpa’s.  It is mandatory that all schools participating in Academic Decathlon® utilize this format.  This information is available on the AD® website.  If your school’s grade conversion chart from number to letter grade is not printed on the transcript, a copy must be included in your submission packet for verification.  Please see the guidelines if you have any previously home-schooled students or those with missing transcripts.  Any student that is a viable candidate for your scrimmages and/or regional competitions, must have their gpa form and transcript filed with me no later than January 5, 2024.  
Should you have any questions, concerns, or need any assistance throughout the year, please do not hesitate to contact me.  As always, thank you for your continued cooperation.  Best wishes on a successful year!

Sincerely,

   Michelle





               
Michelle Buchanan



             
PAAD State Director


              


Attachments (4)

· Invoice for Mandatory State Participation Fee
· PAAD W-9
· School Information Form

· Team Statistics Report
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